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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT: Bob McLean
New Release 11-3
703-416-0060, bmclean@photosafety.org
Registration Now Open for PSA’s 2011 Annual Conference
Arlington, VA, August 3, 2011— The Photoluminescent Safety Association will hold its sixth annual conference and annual business meeting on Wednesday, September 21, at the Renaissance Chicago O’Hare Suites Hotel. The one-day event is open only to PSA members.
The business meeting will be devoted primarily to the completion of the PSA’s first three-year strategic plan. Executive Director Bob McLean will also give a presentation on social media as a tool both for the association and for its members. 

During the annual conference the PSA will also holds its annual business meeting. The members will be asked to consider other issues affecting the association’s strategic direction.

The registration fee for the one-day conference is $200 until August 15, $250 after that date. Registrations forms are available online at this website: http://plsafety.org/annual-conference/.
Hotel reservations may be made directly with the hotel by phone (773-380-9600) or on the web (www.renaissanceohare.com).

The PSA is dedicated to generating broad-based acceptance of safety-grade photoluminescent products. Photoluminescent products improve safety through such products as exit signs, low-located egress pathway marking systems, and general safety signage.
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